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Bestselling erotic romance author Dawn Ryder introduces a new BDSM-themed story.

Power may be best when it's shared...

Sabra Donovan has ambition to spare and energy to burn. When her outstanding performance at a corporate
photo op attracts the attention of a wealthy CEO and she's offered the opportunity of a lifetime to accompany
him to Alaska, attraction ignites. Sabra knows giving in to Tarak's desire is a very bad idea...But rules are
meant to be broken...

Tarak Nektosha is a self-made man, against all odds. He accomplished that by making sure he's the one in
charge, both in the boardroom and in the bedroom. But with Sabra, the lines begin to blur. What happens
when the one on top surrenders and the one used to obeying begins to call the shots?

Praise for Out of Bounds:
"Sexy with a capital S. Out of Bounds is a hot novel, packed with steam and excitement." -Long and Short
Reviews
"Full of awesome, hot sex." -That's What I'm Talking About
"This is definitely a book that is perfect for a weekend escape from the hum-drum of cubicle life. The heat
factor, not to mention the couple's stamina, is off the charts." -Romancing the Book
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From reader reviews:

Jeffrey Brill:

Why don't make it to be your habit? Right now, try to prepare your time to do the important work, like
looking for your favorite guide and reading a publication. Beside you can solve your problem; you can add
your knowledge by the reserve entitled Out of Bounds. Try to make the book Out of Bounds as your friend.
It means that it can being your friend when you really feel alone and beside associated with course make you
smarter than previously. Yeah, it is very fortuned for you personally. The book makes you more confidence
because you can know everything by the book. So , we need to make new experience as well as knowledge
with this book.

Edward Strode:

This Out of Bounds book is simply not ordinary book, you have after that it the world is in your hands. The
benefit you will get by reading this book is definitely information inside this reserve incredible fresh, you
will get details which is getting deeper an individual read a lot of information you will get. That Out of
Bounds without we understand teach the one who reading it become critical in considering and analyzing.
Don't possibly be worry Out of Bounds can bring once you are and not make your carrier space or
bookshelves' turn into full because you can have it within your lovely laptop even telephone. This Out of
Bounds having very good arrangement in word along with layout, so you will not sense uninterested in
reading.

James Furlow:

Now a day people that Living in the era wherever everything reachable by connect with the internet and the
resources within it can be true or not call for people to be aware of each info they get. How a lot more to be
smart in receiving any information nowadays? Of course the reply is reading a book. Studying a book can
help individuals out of this uncertainty Information specifically this Out of Bounds book as this book offers
you rich info and knowledge. Of course the data in this book hundred per cent guarantees there is no doubt in
it as you know.

Bobbi Brunner:

Is it you who having spare time in that case spend it whole day by watching television programs or just lying
down on the bed? Do you need something totally new? This Out of Bounds can be the respond to, oh how
comes? A fresh book you know. You are so out of date, spending your free time by reading in this new era is
common not a nerd activity. So what these publications have than the others?
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